
 

 

 

November 16, 2021 

 

Due to a lack of quorum, the regularly scheduled December 21, 2021 Board meeting of the 

Riverside-Corona Resource Conservation District is hereby cancelled. 

 

I hereby certify that the above action was taken. 

 

SHELLI LAMB 
SHELLI LAMB 
District Manager 
 


